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New Richmond, WI 54017 

 
 
January, 2024 
 
 
In 2024, the St. Croix Valley Harley Owners Group (H.O.G.) and St. Croix Harley-
Davidson in conjunction with the St. Croix Valley Foundation will be awarding one 
$1,000 scholarship to a student in the St. Croix Valley area.  Attached is a copy of the 
application, please feel free to copy and distribute to interested students. 
 
The application period is March 15, 2024 to March 31, 2024.  As indicated, the completed 
form and essay must be mailed to St. Croix Harley-Davidson, Attention Ginger Zehm, 
2060 Highway 65, New Richmond 54017.  Essays received after the deadline will not be 
considered. 
 
Essays will be reviewed by a panel consisting of members of the St. Croix Valley Harley 
Owners Group, local school representative and high school guidance counselor.  The 
scholarship will be approved by the St. Croix Valley Foundation and awarded after the 
student has completed a semester of post secondary school, enrolled for a second 
semester, and is considered in good standing by the school.  Checks are issued to the 
school on behalf of the student. 
 
Questions regarding the scholarship program may be directed to Ginger Zehm at St. 
Croix Harley-Davidson at 715-246-2969 or Gloria Oanes at 651-336-9913.  Additional 
applications are available on St. Croix Harley-Davidson’s website at www.stcroixhd.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scholarship Committee 


